
Welcome to John Cabot Academy
Based in the heart of Kingswood,  
we are very proud to serve our 
diverse local community. 

Our vision is simple, we want our 
students to thrive academically; 
flourish and grow as young people. 
When they leave us they will have  
a strong sense of self, their place in  
the world and the agency to fulfil  
their potential.

Originally one of the city’s technical 
colleges, in 2007 we converted into  
a secondary academy for local  
students, removing all admissions tests 
and interviews from the application 
process. Our admissions policy is now 
purely distance based, so the closer  
you are, the more likely you are to  
get in, with 95% of students coming 
from within two miles of John  
Cabot Academy. 

Join our open 
evening 
Thursday 14th September, 4-7pm

Open Day Tours
x2 per week from  
Monday 18th September 
to Friday 20th October. 

Call 0117 976 3000 or  
email jcainfo@clf.uk to book.

See the website for more details: 
www.johncabotacademy.clf.uk/
open-event
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Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 

I would like to personally invite you and your family to visit us at John 

Cabot Academy and take a tour. At John Cabot we understand that making 

the right choice for your child’s secondary education is one of the most 

important decisions you will have to make. Therefore we are providing these 

informative sessions for those parents considering our academy, to answer 

all the questions and any concerns that you and your child may have about 

making the best choice of school for your family. 

We know that John Cabot traditionally has a reputation for tests and 

bussing students from all over Bristol and as such you may not have 

considered applying to us as you were worried about getting in. All of that 

has gone, we are now a highly inclusive local Academy with no entrance 

tests. I would encourage you to take up the opportunity of the tour, to meet 

key staff and ask all the questions that we know are essential to helping  

you make your choice. There is also further information on our website 

www.johncabotacademy.clf.uk 

There are lots of times and dates available for tours until Friday 20th 

October 2023. Please reserve your space via the electronic link on our  

website (Open Events for Prospective Parents page), calling 0117 976 3000  

or emailing jcainfo@clf.uk. I look forward to welcoming you to our academy. 

Yours faithfully, 
Ms K Willis 
Principal


